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May 29,2013

David Butler
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: Your letter of May 28,2013
                   C00165159
                   October Monthly Report (9/1/2012 - 9/30/2012)

Dear Mr. Butler:

Please be advised that Republican Mainstreet Partnership PAC reported
$5,000 to Illinois House Victory Fund on 9/12/2012. This joint fundraising
committee contribution was reported correctly on Line 23. The participants
of this joint fundraising committee were NRCC and Illinois State Party-Federal.

To clarify the situation, RMSP PAC intended this $5,000 for the joint
fundraising committee. As such, there is no amendment required by
our Committee.

Please let us know if you require further information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Sarah Chamberlain
Treasurer
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